
Public Notice
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

	 Notice is hereby given that there 
is now on file for public inspec-
tion in the office of the City Clerk 
of Klemme, Iowa, the proposed 
“COMPREHENSIVE PLAN FOR 
THE CITY OF KLEMME, IOWA.”
	 The Planning and Zoning Com-
mission will meet at 5:30 p.m. on 
the 7th day of September, in the 
Community room at which time 
any citizen of Klemme, Iowa, or 
any other person having an interest 
in the proposed “COMPREHEN-
SIVE PLAN FOR THE CITY OF 
KLEMME, IOWA,” may appear and 
be heard for or against the adoption 
of the proposed plan or any part 
thereof.
	 Colleen Rout
	 City Clerk
	 City Of Klemme, Iowa
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